
 BIBLE TRIVIA 
    
1.) What was the name of the blind beggar at the gate of 

Jericho? 

2.) Who said “how long you waver between two opinions?” 

3.) Which illness did Miphiboseth suffer from? 

4.) What is the name of the storm winds which can hit Crete? 

5.) What was the name of the first tool maker in the bible? 
 

 

 

SERMONS FOR 

SUNDAY 
 

 

A.M. DALE FOSTER  

“A sermon That Made A Man 

Tremble”     

(Acts 24:24-25) 
                                   P.M. Cancelled 

 
 ------------------ 
                  

WEDNESDAY NIGHT BIBLE 

DEVOTIONAL 
 

Cancelled 

 

Cancelled 

        

     
       
        

       Welcome Visitors    
 

We want to personally thank you for joining us today. It 

is our prayer you leave our worship service with an 

uplifted spirit. Below is what you can expect during our 

services. 

 

SINGING: Non-instrumental singing plays a great part of 

our worship services. We hope that you will find this to 

be an uplifting praise to the Lord. (Eph. 5:19) 

 

LORD’S SUPPER: Each Sunday we observe the Lord’s 

Supper, which reflects on the death, burial and 

resurrection of our Lord Jesus, and the hope of everlasting 

life we now can live through Him. (I Cor. 11:23-26)  

 
CONTRIBUTION: During the service, we as members 
are given the opportunity to give a portion of what God 
has given us. This money is used to support the church and 
to help spread God’s Word. (I Cor. 16:2 

 ------------------ 
Schedule of Services 

 Sunday morning & online services are 

available, all Sunday night and 

Wednesday night service at the building 

are cancelled due to COVID-19. 

 

Sunday:    

Bible Study 9:00 a.m.  

Sunday Morning 10:00 a.m. 

Sunday Evening 6:00 p.m. 

 

Ladies Bible Class: (Sept-May) 

Tuesday      9:30 a.m. 

  

Wednesday Bible Class 7:00 p.m. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

281-445-3484        11702 W. Montgomery    Houston, TX 77086 

Email –Cofc249@yahoo.com        Web site – www.249cofc.org 

 

December 6, 2020 

 

All we can do is pray 
 

 There was a serious multiple car accident on the interstate 

resulting in several being seriously injured. The scene was quite 

gruesome, and the interstate was completely shut down as 

many people exited their cars to check on the injured. A small 

crowd of people begin to gather around one car in particular. 

There was a small child trapped in a car seat. The child was 

completely unconscious and unresponsive. At about this time, a 

state trooper came upon the scene, and removed the little girl 

from the car seat by cutting the straps with his knife. He placed 

the little girl in the middle road as he said aloud, “She is not 

breathing!” The trooper was on his knees over the girl’s body 

when he looked up at the people standing around him, and with 

a loud commanding voice he said “All of you start praying!” The 

trooper immediately started preforming CPR on the child. The 

crowd of people all held hands together as one of the men in the 

group started to pray aloud for the child to start breathing, and 

that God would bless the trooper with the strength and ability 

to help her. This went on for several minutes with the trooper 

preforming CPR and the people continuing to pray. Finally,  

Continue- 



 Pray for our Family 
 

Mike Moon’s brother in law Van 

Webb passed away Monday night after battling 

COVID- 19. Please remember his wife Pam. 

  
Betty Love has been experiencing muscle and 

nerve weakness. 

 

Emileigh Marsh will have VNS surgery on 

January 25 to relieve seizures.  

 
Ruth Power’s brother Vincent has started 

chemotherapy instead of surgery for now.  

 
Michael Howsley had surgery but he is still in 

the hospital. 

 
Sherlyn Cartwright’s leg wound is healing 

nicely and should be healed by the end of 

January.  

 
Loycie Jefferson welcomed another great 

grandbaby on Friday. Baby Alana weighed in 

at 7lbs 6 oz. Mother and baby are doing well. 

 
 

Please remember: Lydia Walden, Terry Peavler, 

Debbie White, Emileigh Marsh, Betty Love, 

Bobby Freeman, Doug Allee, Howard Roden, 

Debbie White, Sherlyn Cartwright, Mark 

Florez, Linda Carpenter, Jennifer George, 

Russel Dukes Jr, Scott Warren And ALL of the 

first responders and those dealing with Covid-

19. 
 

 

       

 

 

               IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT REGARDING  

                                                   
                                    WORSHIP SERVICES 

Following Governor Abbott’s order for re-opening Texas the 
worship service in person is at a limited capacity.  we will have 
worship services at the building and Facebook live/online service.  

If you are over the age of 65, or in a high-risk group, we encourage 
you to participate in our online services. 

We ask that you follow the guidelines below while 
worshipping at the building:  

- All attendees over the age of 10 will need to wear a face 
mask.  
- The only exceptions for wearing the face mask will be when 
partaking of the Lord’s Supper and men that are publicly speaking 
while leading in our worship service. 
- Enter and exit the building through the front door. This will help 
to minimize the touching of common items. 
- For communion, we will have disposable cups.  
They will be available as you enter the building. 
- Sit in alternate rows. Half of the auditorium rows will be closed. 
- Individuals may sit with members of their household but must 
maintain 6 feet between members of different households. 
- There will no bible classes, evening worship, Tuesday lady’s 
bible class or Wednesday night services at this time. 
- Please maintain social distancing while fellowshipping with other 
members. We look forward to seeing each of you this Sunday. 
Please continue to pray that we all may come together soon with all 
of the saints here at 249 Church of Christ. 

              

   

 
        Bible Trivia Answers 

 

             1.) Mark 10:46-52 

             2.) 1 Kings 18:21 

             3.) 2 Samuel 4:4 

             4.) Acts 27:14 

             5.) Genesis 4:22 

 

Continue- 

the little girl started to breathe at the exact moment EMS showed 
up to relieve the exhausted trooper. The man continued to pray 
until the ambulance pulled away with the little girl stable and on her 
way to the hospital. The little girl who was only 3 years old 
miraculously survived without any complications. 

 

The trooper later said in an interview that the girl was lifeless and 
did not look like she was going to live, but he remembered a Bible 
verse that said with God all things are possible, Matthew 19:26. So I told 
everyone to start praying. 

It seems to me, too many times people wait until the end of the 
fight to ask for God’s help when we should ask God for help 
BEFORE we start. The trooper in the story knew he could not save 
the girl by himself he needed help for the impossible and only God 
could provide.  

 

We need God’s help with everything we do in life. Not just the hard 
stuff but in everything. We should start our day with prayer, and 
pray throughout the day giving thanks for each thing we have, 
knowing that all things are from God and without him there is 
nothing.  

 1 Thessalonians 5:17 

 

“God is our refuge and strength, a very present 
help in trouble.” Psalm 46:1 

 

So, don’t forget to pray. 

Jamie B Cobb                                         


